From: Nelligan, Ryan J. [mailto:Ryan.Nelligan@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 3:15 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Notification Under Ethics Ordinance

Executive Director Berlin,

I am writing to make notification that on March 22-23, 2017, James Roussell, Special Adviser to the Superintendent, was provided reasonable travel and lodging expenses to Columbus, Ohio by the group Leadership Under Fire for an educational seminar entitled "Terrorist Complex Attack" in which Special Adviser Roussell was a speaker drawing on his 40 years of experience with the Chicago Police Department and 39 years with the United States Marine Corps Reserve.

If any further information is necessary, please let me know.

Thank you in advance,

Ryan J. Nelligan 
Chicago Police Department 

